Letter from Prof. GH Schnerr, University of Karlsruhe:

Dear Mr. Guha,

..... I asked him to look in the work of you and J.B. Young. I think it is the top
professional level in this field. .....

»
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Dear Mr. Guha,

first I thank you very much for your kind letter of December 1989 and I apologize
for the delay of my answer. This year, in May, T met Professor Lighthill and Pro-
fessor Crighton in Udine during the First IUTAM International Summer School on
‘Mechanics and Professor Crighton mentioned that he was a referee of your thesis.
Now, one of my students is just starting the numerical investigation of the un—
steady flow around single airfoils in vapor/carrier gas mixtures and I asked him
to look in the work of you and J.b., Young. I think it is the top professional le—
vel in this field. I am interested to get one or two copies of your thesis. In
your letter of December you mentioned that you have decided to continue at Cam—

bridge, have you now changed your field?
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With my best wishes,



